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Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to Term Twol Now that November has begun, | am assured that talk of
Christmas is allowed, so with that in mind, please see some important festive
information below:

Christmas Performances

Early Years (Nursery and Reception) will be performing The Fairytale Nativity, Key Stage
One (Years One and Two) will be performing Hey Ewe and Key Stage Two (Years 3, 4, 5
and é) will be performing Straw and Order.

Early Years: Thursday 15" December, 9.30am
Key Stage One: Tuesday 13" December, 9.30am or 1.30pm
Key Stage Two: Friday 16 December, 9.30am and 1.30pm

Two tickets per family may be requested (we have a duty to adhere to the local
authority’s fire regulations). Please complete the form below and return to the School
Office if you require tickets; tickets will be sent home with your child. There will be dress
rehearsals for the Key Stage One performance and also the Key Stage Two
performance to which pre-school children are able to attend: please contact the
School Office for more information.

We appreciate that, occasionally, some parents may have an exceptional need for
additional tickets; we will try to accommodate exceptional requests. If you have any
questions or queries regarding tickets, please contact the School Office.

FADS Christmas Cards

Earlier this week, a copy of a Christmas card designed by your child and an order form
were sent home. If you wish to order packs of these cards in time for Christmas, please
return the order form by Thursday 10t November. Please also check that your child’s
name is spelt correctly on the reverse of the card.




Children In Need

Mrs Vidler's quest to ‘spotify’ Denton in support of Children In Need is well underway.
You can ‘sponsor a spot’ for 50p and have your spot displayed in the school office. We
are hoping that the office will grow spottier and spottier!

| hope you all enjoy a fantastic term.

Yours sincerely,

C~—ur

Mr Guy Walsh
Headteacher



Christmas Performances

Please state which performance (am or pm) you would like to attend and the
number of tickets required:

Child's Name

Child's Class

Early Years (Nursery and Reception) The Fairytale Nativity
Thursday 15th December, 9.30am
9.30am

Key Stage One (Years One and Two) Hey Ewe
Tuesday 13th December
9.30am 1.30pm

Key Stage Two (Years 3, 4, 5 and 6) Straw and Order
Friday 16th December
92.30am 1.30pm

Parent’'s/Carer’'s Name

Parent's/Carer's Signature




